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This week we will focus on the classroom rules  

during Greeting Time. 

Kind Hands 

Kind Mouth 

Kind Feet 
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What we are learning this week: 

Tuesday: Learning about the Block, Book, and 

Housekeeping Center. 

Wednesday: Learning about the Art, Table Top, 

and Playdough center. 

Thursday: Learning about the Sensory Center 

and explore the other centers that we learned. 

 

The children will practice where and what is in 

each center. They will learn how we take care of 

the classroom materials in each the centers. 
Reminders: 

 Please send extra 
clothing with your 
child in their back-
packs. 

Important Dates: 

 

September  14– Open House 

                       5:30-7 PM 

 


